

Level 3 Extended Project Spring 2024 Newsletter

We hope that you have had a relaxing break over the Easter period and that you and your students are feeling prepared for the Summer 2024 series. This Newsletter provides important information about Level 3 Extended Project qualification.

Dates for Summer 2024

- 1st April-IAMIS available for June 2024 series.
- 15th May- deadline for work to be uploaded for moderation for June 2024 series.

E-submission

E-submission is the process of submitting candidates' work in an electronic format for moderation. Surpass, a secure, web-based platform is used for this process. Please click here for information regarding e-Submission. This provides essential guidance and updates for centres who use e-Submission

Contact details

The team is happy to help you with all your queries related to the teaching and learning of the qualification.

Glenda Kinsey - Subject Officer for Level 3 Extended Project Emma Baldwin- Team Co-ordinator for VTQ and Skills Delivery Nia Williams - Subject Support Officer

Get in touch with us via e-mail or telephone.

- **** 01443 561146
- □ epg@edugas.co.uk